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Tuesday 10th December 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                   

 

EYFS/YR Christingle and KS2 Carol Service  

 

On Friday 20th December, our last day of term, the children and staff shall be going to St. Peter’s Church for 

our annual Christmas services. 

 

YR, Y1 and Y2 will walk over to St. Peter’s Church for a 9.30am Christingle Service and then Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 

will follow for a 10.30am Carol Service. 

 

Parents/carers are warmly invited to join us for these special celebrations and if you are able to walk with us, 

then please let us know by emailing office@stpetershenfield.org.uk. 

 

For the Christingle Service, children will be holding a very small candle, so please can we ask that long hair is 

tied back, with no big hair adornments or tinsel. 

 

 

 

With best wishes, 

 
Mrs Maurice 

Headteacher 
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